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Donna Conkling

From: Beth Patrizio <bethpatrizio@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 8:56 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Coach Rippy

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

To the Scarsdale Board of Trustees, 

 

I am reaching out to express my family’s support of the acknowledgment of Coach Richard “Rippy” Philipps dedication to 

the Scarsdale Community. 

While we have relocated out of state, Scarsdale will always be home to our family. A major part of the strong connection 

we feel to Scarsdale began with our warm welcome to the Scarsdale Community by Rippy when my oldest son (now 26) 

signed up to participate in Scarsdale Youth Football Organization. Rippy embraced us new residents then and he 

continues to be connected to our family. 

We can think of no better way to show gratitude for his many years of service then to rename Crossways Field in his 

honor. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

The Patrizio Family 

Beth & Lawrence Patrizio 

Maroon & White Board Members 2009-2017 

Formerly resided at 

11 Foxhall Place 

Parents of: 

Lawrence Patrizio SHS Class of 2012 

Scarsdale Varsity Football Captain 2011 

Daniel Patrizio SHS Class of 2017 

Recipient of the Rippy Philipps Award 2017 


